
 

 

FCA PPI – The Deadline Is Pressing TV Ad (Intro) transcript, June 2019 

Arnie: It’s the big PPI finale! Okay, the PPI deadline is pressing, and I’m in a 

giant press! Very clever guys. 

Right. Serious acting time. 

Come on! Take action before it’s too late. Do it now! 

FCA Lady: That’s right. If you haven’t complained to your provider by the 29 

August 2019, you won’t be able to claim money back for PPI. Search FCA PPI or 

call 0800 101 88 00. 

Arnie: Errr, I think it’s touching my hair now guys. 


